
ODSC Board Meeting Minutes 

June 4, 2024, 6:00 PM 

Fat Harold’s 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Charlie Pangburn at 6:00 PM. All board 
members were present Connie Livingstone and 13 members were in attendance. 
Charlie welcomed all members present and thanked everyone for the hard work in May 
on the parade, beach party, new member social and the BBQ picnic. 

 

On motion by Jim, seconded by Lou, the Board immediately approved the minutes for 
the prior Board meetings. 

 

Rick presented the Treasurer’s report ending May, 2024. 

He reported that there is a change from last month and that $300.00 was collected from 
the Dance Team and not the parade. Monica made the motion to accept the Treasurer’s 
report and Beth seconded. Motion passed. 

 

Committee Reports: 

• Advertising: Carl reported during May 11 new businesses were visited and four 
more had already been visited in June. Five hundred dollars has been received 
from North Myrtle Dental. 

• Communication: Susan reported 6,786 emails were sent in May with 6,776 
successful deliveries and 7,518 opens. 

• Dance Lessons: Nothing to report. 
• Dance Team: The team had two events they attended this month. 
• Entertaining/Decorating: Jeanne reported the event for this month will be Dancing 

for the Decades. There will be a drawing for prizes for people that wear a 
costume. No prices for name or logo. DJ will be Steve Coley. 

• Food: Sylvia reported that pizza will be served at the June event. Members 
whose names begin with letters of the last half of the alphabet should bring 
desserts. 

• Fun Run: Monica informed us the Fun Run will be on July 27th and our stops will 
be OD Arcade, Goodfellas on Second Ave., The Grumpy Monk, Ducks and Fat 
Harold’s 

• Golf Cart Fundraiser: Three hundred twenty-six tickets were sold at the Crab 
Festival and 2,730 tickets is the total number of sold tickets. 



• Golf Tournament: Monica reports we have $1,800 in sponsor money. They are 
currently working on raffle prizes. Emails have been sent to past players. 

• Hospitality: Pavilion party had 160 members and six guests. 
• Membership: Lori reported we have 670 members with 17 renewals and five new 

members. 
• MB Manor: Nothing to report 
• Oyster Roast: Nothing to report 
• Parade: Nothing to report 
• Photography: All May photos are on the website. Member photos for the 

yearbook will be made at the June party. 
• Remembrance: Barbara asked that people coming to the Celebration of Life for 

Debbie to please bring food to help the family. 
• Sunset Cruise: Nothing to report 
• Ways & Means: During SOS $4,510 for merchandise was sold. New items that 

have been ordered include cardigans, hoodies, key chains and shirts. 
• Website: Monica reports the website is up to date. Still working on member 

photos. 

Old Business: 

New Business: A beach party is being planned for either before or after SOS. Randall 
Hight will be the DJ. 

Adjournment: Jim made the motion to adjourn the meeting and Rick seconded. Meeting 
was adjourned at 6:30PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beth Cornwell 
Secretary 
 

 

 

 


